
TOWN OF TIOGA PLANNING BOARD 

Regular Meeting – May 6, 2025 

 
The May 6, 2025 Town of Tioga Planning Board meeting was brought to order at 6:30pm. 

Present were Miranda Fisher, David Canale and Sean Strong with Chairman Kerry Root presiding. 

 

Ms. Fisher made the motion to approve the April 2025 Planning Board minutes as presented,  Mr. Strong 

seconded, carried. 

 

Chairman Root tabled the discussion on Road Preservation Law until the June Planning Board meeting. 

 

The bathroom at Ransom Park were discussed due to the facilities not being opened this year. 

Mr. Strong stated that this was discussed at the April Town Board meeting with the Town Board 

deciding to rent portable toilets May 1st through September 30th this year due to the condition of the 

bathroom facilities. 

 

Ms. Fisher questioned a camper located on Farrell Heights Rd that could be violating deed restrictions 

that are in place. 

The Town Clerk made the Code Enforcer aware of the situation and he will look into it. 

 

Mr. Canale made the motion to adjourn at 7:12pm, Mr. Strong seconded, carried. 

 

 

 

Tiffany Middendorf 

Tioga Town Clerk 

 


